## \*Application for 2023 Cato-Meridian Christmas Bazaar\*

Dear Crafter/Vendor:

On Saturday, December 2, 2023 from 10 am to 3 pm, the Cato-Meridian Parent Teacher's Organization (C-M PTO) will be holding its' annual Christmas Bazaar. We will be located in the Cato-Meridian Elementary School and Recreation Center Gym to accommodate all our crafters/vendors. Current vendors are guaranteed the same spot for next year if you pay by the deadline to ensure your space for 2023. A fee of \$20 (make check/money order payable to C-M PTO) will reserve an 8'x 8' space - no refunds! Please bring your own table(s), extension cord(s), and chairs. If you need help carrying in your materials, electricity or a wall space, etc., please note it in the "Comments/Special Requests" of the application. Set-up will begin at 8 a.m. Saturday morning. You may be able to set up Friday night (we will notify you of times). If you are unable to participate in the Bazaar after you have already paid for your space(s), it is optional to notify me prior to the event (REMEMBER- NO REFUNDS!). New vendors/crafters please fill out the application and note 'NEW VENDOR' in the comments. Do not send money until you are contacted that space is available. Notification will be after November 5th.

If you are interested in participating in this event, please complete the bottom portion of this page and return it with your fee by November 1, 2023 to:

Michelle Sherman

2851 Rte. 370, Cato, NY 13033

If you have any questions please email at msherman@catomeridian.org

Sincerely, C-M PTO	
CUT HERE	
Name:	
Contact Number:	
Address:	
Email:	
Number of spaces needed X \$20.00= \$ AMOUNT ENCLOSED \$ (Maximum of 2 spaces) Items/goods to be sold:	

**COMMENTS/SPECIAL REQUEST (include any suggestions)**